
 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

1/10/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 92 residents and 41 staff members test positive for COVID-19 
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer RN LNHA 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

01/17/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 100 residents and 44 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.6557101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

1/18/2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases: 2 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-655-7101.  



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

01/25/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 102 residents and 47staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.6557101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

01/31/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 48 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.6557101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

January 7, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases today: 3 

 
 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 
we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 
directly at 803-655-7101.  



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

02/21/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 51 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

02/28/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 51 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

02/07/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 50 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

We will be offering the Covid vaccine at our facility on February 10, 2021. If you have not given consent for your 

loved one to receive the vaccine please do so by calling the facility and speaking with Vana Williams, RN at    

803-655-7101.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

03/21/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 52 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Our third Walgreens vaccination clinic was held on March 10, 2021, with great success.   

 

We are currently able to have visitation, as many of you have received a letter in the mail asking you to schedule 

your 30 minute visitation time with the receptionist. Visitation will be held on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays 

and Sunday’s between 1:30 and 4:30pm.  Please schedule your appointment at least 24 hours in advance. If your 

resident has had both covid vaccinations you will be able to touch and/or hug them during your visit. We ask that 

you wear a surgical mask for your visit and you will be screened at the door with a temperature taken.   

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

03/07/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 51 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.  

 

Our third Walgreens vaccination clinic will be held on March 10, 2021. I encourage everyone to consider 

receiving the vaccination. 

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

04/01/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 52 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.    

 

We are currently able to have visitation, we prefer that you schedule your 30-minute visitation time with the 

receptionist, so that we can ensure that we do not have to many families in the building at once. If your resident 

has had both Covid vaccinations you will be able to touch and/or hug them during your visit. We are able to visit 

indoors in designated locations. We ask that you wear a surgical mask for your visit and you will be screened at 

the door with a temperature taken.   

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

04/18/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 52 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.    

 

We are currently able to have visitation, we prefer that you schedule your 30-minute visitation time with the 

receptionist, so that we can ensure that we do not have to many families in the building at once. If your resident 

has had both covid vaccinations you will be able to touch and/or hug them during your visit and visit for up to 1 

hour.  We are able to visit indoors in designated locations, We ask that you wear a surgical mask for your visit 

and you will be screened at the door with a temperature taken.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



Calhoun Convalescent Center 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

04/25/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Since the onset 

of this virus, we have had 103 residents and 52 staff members test positive for COVID-19.    
 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice the 

enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel 

are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our 

residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff is frequently 

reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently wash their hands 

when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms 

of illness.    

 

We are currently able to have visitation, we prefer that you schedule your 30 minute visitation time with the 

receptionist, so that we can ensure that we do not have to many families in the building at once. If your resident 

has had both covid vaccinations you will be able to touch and/or hug them during your visit and visit for up to 1 

hour.  We are able to visit indoors in designated locations, We ask that you wear a surgical mask for your visit 

and you will be screened at the door with a temperature taken.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803.655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

04/28/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

As we are open for visitation, we recommend that you call ahead and schedule an appointment. If your loved one 

has been vaccinated you are able to give a hug and spend more time with them and if they are not vaccinated you 

can still visit at a 6ft distance.  Please always wear your mask when you come to visit.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

05/06/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

As we are open for visitation, we recommend that you call ahead and schedule an appointment. If your loved one 

has been vaccinated you are able to give a hug and spend more time with them and if they are not vaccinated you 

can still visit at a 6ft distance.  Please always wear your mask when you come to visit.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

05/16/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

As we are open for visitation, we recommend that you call ahead and schedule an appointment. If your loved one 

has been vaccinated you are able to give a hug and spend more time with them and if they are not vaccinated you 

can still visit at a 6ft distance.  Please always wear your mask when you come to visit.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

05/23/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

As we are open for visitation, we recommend that you call ahead and schedule an appointment. If your loved one 

has been vaccinated you are able to give a hug and spend more time with them and if they are not vaccinated you 

can still visit at a 6ft distance.  Please always wear your mask when you come to visit.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

05/30/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

As we are open for visitation, we recommend that you call ahead and schedule an appointment. If your loved one 

has been vaccinated you are able to give a hug and spend more time with them and if they are not vaccinated you 

can still visit at a 6ft distance.  Please always wear your mask when you come to visit.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

 

Melissa Kizer, RN LNHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

6/3/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We have opened up for inside and outside visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for your visitation.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803)-655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa R. Kizer 

 

Melissa R. Kizer  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

6/10/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are having indoor and outdoor visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for visitation with your loved 

one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803) 655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer  

Administrator 



 
 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

6/17/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are having indoor and outdoor visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for visitation with your loved 

one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803) 655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

6/23/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are having indoor and outdoor visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for visitation with your loved 

one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803) 655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

7/1/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are having indoor and outdoor visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for visitation with your loved 

one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803) 655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

7/7/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are having indoor and outdoor visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for visitation with your loved 

one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803) 655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

7/14/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are having indoor and outdoor visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for visitation with your loved 

one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803) 655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

7/21/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are having indoor and outdoor visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for visitation with your loved 

one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803) 655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

7/29/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are having indoor and outdoor visitations. Please call the receptionist to sign up for visitation with your loved 

one.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (803) 655-7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer 

 

Melissa Kizer 

Administrator 



 

 

COVID NOTIFICATION 

 

8/4/2021 

 

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 1 

Residents: 0 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

7/29/21 

 

Visitation Status:  

We are currently having outside visits at this time. Family and Friends can call the Receptionist to set up 

the time  

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Thank you for your support throughout this pandemic, and as always, if you have any questions or concerns please 

contact us directly at 803. 655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer  
 

Melissa Kizer  

Administrator 



 

NOTIFICATION OF COVID-19 CASE 

 

8/10/2021 

 

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 2 

Residents: 1 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

8/9/21 

 

Visitation Status:  

We are currently not having any visitations at this time.  

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Thank you for your support throughout this pandemic, and as always, if you have any questions or concerns please 

contact us directly at 803. 655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Melissa Kizer  
 

Melissa Kizer  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

8/19/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

Please note that beginning August 1, 2021 we will no longer be posting weekly updates on our website.  We 

will, however, continue to notify you through our website of any changes in visitation procedures and if we 

receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility. We will reach out to you individually if your loved 

one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 1 

Residents: 5 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

8/16/21 

 

Visitation Status:  

We are currently not having any Visitations at this time. 

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Thank you for your support throughout this pandemic, and as always, if you have any questions or concerns please 

contact us directly at (803) 665-7101 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Joseph Soto 

 
Joseph Soto  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

8/26/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

Please note that beginning August 1, 2021 we will no longer be posting weekly updates on our website.  We 

will, however, continue to notify you through our website of any changes in visitation procedures and if we 

receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility. We will reach out to you individually if your loved 

one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 1 

Residents: 1 

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

8/26/21 

 

Visitation Status:  

We are currently not having any visitations at this time.  

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Thank you for your support throughout this pandemic, and as always, if you have any questions or concerns please 

contact us directly at 803. 655.7101. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

JOSEPH SOTO 

Joseph Soto  

Administrator 
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